
 
 

           27 July 2024 

 

The Environmental Commissioner 

Ministry of Environment, Forestry and Tourism 

Private Bag 13306 

Windhoek 

 

 

Re: Consent Letter / Support Document from Relevant Authority - APP-002828 

 

 

Dear Mr Timoteus Mufeti 

 

The ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT FOR THE OPUNTIA FICUS-INDICA IRRIGATION PROJECT, 

FARM NAMSEB NO. 24, HARDAP REGION, NAMIBIA was submitted to the Executive Director, Ministry 

of Agriculture, Water and Land Reform; the latter to forward the Letter of Consent to the Office of the 

Environmental Commissioner. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr. L. Maartens 

 


